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Dear Dept. of Financial Protection and Innovation,

I heard about the proposed rule, PRO 01-21, that will impose fees on earned wage access. But
people need EWA to get their pay when they need it. We need access to our pay to manage
our finances, especially since 64% of Americans are living paycheck to paycheck.

EWA gives us financial freedom, and we don't want to lose it.
Please don't take away our access to our pay. It's important to me and many other Californians.

Thank you for listening.

Sheryl Adams
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